
Pickleball Nights Information 

 

• Program begins Tuesday June 14, 2022 
 

• Program will run on Tuesday nights from 6-8pm at the Grandy Primary 

School Gymnasium 
 

• Program ends for the Summer on August 30, 2022 
 

• Participants need their own Pickleball Racquets. 

(Parks & Recreation has 4 racquets for new players) 
 

• The gymnasium will have 2 Pickle Ball Courts marked for participants. 
 

• Nets and balls will be provided. 
 

• Program is intended for participants only but anyone 40 and over who is 

interested in learning more about Pickleball is encouraged to come out. 
 

• Do not bring children to the gymnasium. 

• For more information please call the Camden Parks and Recreation office  
at 338-1919 ext. 239 


